
 

 

Memorandum 22:60  
 
Date: December 20, 2022 
 
To:  Presidents and Administrative Officers 
  Local and Federated Associations 
 
From: David Robinson, Executive Director 
 
Re: Repository of Benefits Documents 
 

 
 
CAUT has created a repository of benefit booklets from member staff associations. This repository 
is available on the Members’ Area of the CAUT website, under Member Association Tools. 
 
Thank you to all associations who provided their documents. For more information about 
the database or to report an update of your association’s group benefits policy or related 
documents, please contact CAUTresearch-rechercheACPPU@caut.ca. 

https://www.caut.ca/members-only
https://www.caut.ca/content/benefits-documents-repository

